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CO-EDITORIAL

We hope you will like our cover. The inspiration for the design came from a
window display advertising "PRAGA 1978"; this was admired on a Sunday evening
stroll in Prague by our Chairman, and her husband Ted, Alec Page and Yvonne King.

The suggestion was made that it would make a good cover design. It was put to the
vote; passed unanimously and here it is, thanks to the good offices of Alec in
having it printed, (from the design by Yvonne.) <

You will also notice our International Serial Number. This was pioneered by Colin
and now we are committed to keeping '"CZECHOUT" in print!

Can anyone explain the name of this journal in a few words? No prizes but the best
will be printed and it will enable Alan Knight to explain the title to a Czech,

Congratulations to Ernst Gorge for his entry of the 'Allegory Issue of 1920-1925
which won a Bronze silver medal with felicitations at Stampex 79. Ernst's entry
included essay's, proofs, varieties, perforations and covers. In the same section
Reg Hounsell won a Bronze medal for the same issues, The display included proofs,
and trial printings together with examples of the Red Cross issues showing several
of the Allegory values used for trial overprints.

We now have insurance for our Exchange Packet. The limit is £350 for one packet

and £1500 for any one loss. It was felt that the time had come for some new rules
to be drawn up. This has been done with acknowledgement to Worthing Philatelic -
Society and the rules are included with this journal., DPlease help the Packet
Secretary by adhering to them. Some of the common material in the packets have been
priced rather high; please consider the fact that you are selling to members of this
Society. Don't hold on to the packet longer then the 48 hours permitted under the
Rules.

Magyar Philatelic Society of Great Britain

We are in correspondence with Mervyn Benford, Honorary Secretary of the Magyar
Society from which we hope a joint meeting of our two societies may take place at
some future date, perhaps also in association with the Austrian Society as well.

The Co-Editors were greatly pleased to be asked to assist with Jjudging the Magyar
Society Cup Competitions on Saturday 10 March, under the guidance of Gary Ryan and
our mutual friend John Field, who looked after the Airmail section. A pleasant
and enjoyable day not to be forgotten,

London 1980

Our application for a meeting room on Saturday 10 May, 1980 during the Exhibition
to enable us to hold a meeting with the Czech Societies of America and Germany

has been recorded. Bulletin No 1 for the exhibition is now availakle and contains
a provisional application form for exhibitors. Anyone interested should apply to
The Secretariat, P.0.Box 300, Danes Inn House, 265 Strand, London WC2R 1AF.

Membership

We are pleased to welcome the following new members - Mr Frederick Gren, Mrs Yvonne
Gren, Mr W.A. Whitson and Mr E.F. Barnes, For reasons of security members addresses
will not be circulated. Any member wishing to contact another member may do so
through the Honorary Secretary: Robert Kingsley.

Co~Editors

The British Philatelic Federation Limited have appointed Yvonne King as Assistant
Editor of their journal 'PHILATELY.' Whilst Colin Spong has assumed the mantle of
Editor of the Sussex Federation Newsletter "ASPS."































